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To Parents/Carers of children in Reception   17 May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Reception class will be going to Manor Park, Glossop, on Friday 28 June 2019 and they 

thought it would be a lovely idea to invite one family member of each child, to join us for the 

day!  Please return the reply slip below. 

 

We will be travelling by train from Broadbottom Station.  Further details will follow regarding 

the itinerary for the trip. 

 

School will provide a free packed lunch to all children; you will not need to order via your 

Live Kitchen account for that day.   

 

We require a voluntary contribution of £7.00 per child to cover the cost of the train for 

1 adult and 1 child and an ice cream.  

This needs to be paid via your ParentPay account; it will also signal that you give parental 

permission.  

If contributing is a problem, then please call in and speak to us. 

 

If there are insufficient contributions to cover the cost of the trip, then the trip cannot go 

ahead. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs A Levy and Mrs L Bailey 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

To Mottram School 

 

I would love to join Reception class on their trip to Manor Park. 

 

Name of family member ……………………………………………….. 

 

Child’s name ……………………….………………………… 
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